Dear Students,

Following the message sent this Saturday by my colleague the Vice-Rector for
Students and Equality, | wish to remind you that from Tuesday 21 until Thursday 23
September you can receive your COVID 19 vaccine on campus.

For that purpose, mobile units are located at:
Getafe Campus (building 17, ground level).
Leganés Campus (Auditorium, multipurpose room, ground level).

Please read the message below to make sure that you know all the details of the
campaign.

| strongly encourage you to complete your vaccination protocol or to get your first
dose as soon as possible. Full commitment with prevention, hygiene and safety
measures are essential to stop the spread of COVID-19 and to ensure a safe and
enjoyable exchange period at uc3m.

Best regards,

Matilde Sanchez Fernandez
Vice-Rector for Internationalisation and European University

Dear students,

As a part of the vaccination campaign promoted by the Regional Government of
Madrid especially oriented to both Spanish and international university students,
mobile units will be located on UC3M campuses:

Getafe Campus (building 17, ground level).

Leganés Campus (Auditorium, multipurpose room, ground level).

At both locations you will be able to start or complete your vaccination schedule
without prior appointment, presenting an identification document to properly register
the vaccination (ID card, Health card, NIE, Passport for international students).

In the case that:

you have received the first dose and you have exceeded the
mandatory period between doses, you must provide the document certifying
that first vaccination.


https://www.uc3m.es/life-on-campus/campuses-plans/getafe
https://www.uc3m.es/life-on-campus/campuses-plans/leganes

you have passed the COVID-19, allow one month after the infection
(provided you are recovered), both to receive the first dose and to receive
the second dose.

The vaccination facilities will be available on September 21, 22 and 23 from 10:00
am to 6:00 pm.

After three weeks, these mobile units will be available again to dispense the second
dose.

We have also requested the Colmenarejo Campus to be a vaccination point, we are
awaiting the response and confirmation from the health authorities.

For more information, please visit the website

https://www.comunidad.madrid/servicios/salud/vacunacion-frente-coronavirus-comun
idad-madrid

It is important to remember that in indoor spaces it is mandatory to wear a mask,
and also in outdoor spaces when sufficient interpersonal distance cannot be
ensured.

Best regards,

Monica Campos
Vicerrector for Students and Equality


https://www.comunidad.madrid/servicios/salud/vacunacion-frente-coronavirus-comunidad-madrid
https://www.comunidad.madrid/servicios/salud/vacunacion-frente-coronavirus-comunidad-madrid
https://www.comunidad.madrid/servicios/salud/vacunacion-frente-coronavirus-comunidad-madrid

